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A democracy must have both fair and transparent elections. Unfortunately many Americans no longer trust the results of our elections because of e-voting. Their faith and confidence must be restored. This takes priority over technological innovation and company profits. While watching the TGDC Meeting webcast, I felt some of the participants had goals and agendas that failed to make voter confidence and trust the first priority. Recountable paper ballots are still an essential requirement if we expect people to continue to participate in our elections. Both the EAC and Congress should act to insure that our election laws require every state to have voter verified paper trails. Waiting for conclusive proof that hackers stole an election seems like an unpatriotic choice.
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Thelma Davidson

Tinley Park, IL 

